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Vinh Long, September J 4th 20J5

To whom it may concern

On behalf of the Vinh Long Union of Friendship Organizations, we would
like to send you, your family and your organization sincere greetings and wish
you health and success. By writing this letter, we are calling for your kind
support to the following:

Vinh Long province is an agricultural province, with the population of
1,03,7,874 people of which almost 25.67% are children living in difficult
condition. According to the data of Department of Labor Invalids and Social
Affairs of Vinh Long, the province has 34,675 poor children and 30,012 near
poor children.

As you may know, in Vietnamese culture, Mid- Autumn is the biggest
Festival for Vietnamese children. To help those poor children living in Vinh
Long to have an opportunity to celebrate Mid-Autumn festival like other better -
off children in their same age, the Vinh Long Union of Friendship Organizations
(VLUFO) coordinates with local government agencies, the Youth Union,
community organizations and local people to mobilize donors support fund.
Your support to our poor children in Vinh Long will be of meaningful
encouragement to them and their family.

From the above facts, VLUFO is calling for your support of 1,000 gifts to
our poor children (lantern, moon cake, candles, equivalent to 50,000 VNB/set).

Please contact Mr. Le Tien Nam, Vice Chairman ofVLUFO at 84- 70 350
1909, 84-84 98 822 0030 or _ email vinhlongufo@gmail.com.
ngo.vlufo@gmail.com if you would want to support or inquire further
information on this matter.

Thank you for your generosity, warm heart and kind support.

Yours Sincerely,


